October 21, 2016

Nathan and Valon McInnis 562 Grandview Ave London ON N6K 3G5

Mayor Matt Brown and the Councillors City of London

RE: Z-8651, REQUEST FOR REFFERAL BACK TO PLANNING STAFF

In regards to the application for a zoning bylaw amendment at 169 Foster Ave, we the applicants would like to request a referral back to the planning staff.

On October 19<sup>th</sup> 2016, we along with our Architect John Nicholson had the opportunity to meet with Mr. John Fleming, Mr. Michael Tomazincic, and Mr. Mike Corby of the city of London Planning Department. The meeting was very positive and both parties agreed to further explore the options surrounding this application.

It was determined that both the applicants and the Planning Department would be able to come to a mutually agreeable solution for this application, and present the Mayor and Council with a unified application.

We would also like the opportunity to bring the adjustments back to the neighbourhood surrounding 169 Foster Ave as soon as possible, in order to inform and receive feedback.

Thank you very much for considering this request.

Sincerely,

Nathan and Valon McInnis